
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

VICTOR HARBOR ROAD AND NOARLUNGA AVENUE 

INTERSECTION 
 As part of the Victor Harbor Road 

Duplication Project, the upgraded 

intersection at Noarlunga Avenue 

will improve access and safety for 

local traffic. 

What to expect 

Traffic will travel through the intersection 

as follows: 

 

• southbound traffic from Victor Harbor 

Road will have a dedicated right turn 

lane when turning onto Noarlunga 

Avenue; 

• northbound traffic from Victor Harbor 

Road will turn left onto Noarlunga 

Avenue using the left lane at this 

intersection; 

• traffic exiting Noarlunga Avenue can   

turn in either direction onto Victor 

Harbor Road; 

• Cyclists and pedestrians can use the 

Shared Use Path, which will run from 

the corner of Main South Road to 

Robinson Road, and on the western side 

of Victor Harbor Road. 
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Find out more 

Scan this QR code or 

Contact the FCA team  

using the details below: 


